
 

SUMMER BEGINS 
 

Hello again! Time for another letter to stay in touch.  We have had some warm days lately. June 20th is the 

first day of summer which happened to be on Father’s Day. The residents were treated to a steak supper 

that day with all the fixings and cake to follow.  Craig Bews was our chef on the barbeque.  Thank-you 

Craig.  Our dining room was decorated displaying all the names of our fathers and thanking them for all 

they do.  We also had a couple of dinosaurs entertaining us, giving all a laugh.   

Two of the Eaton School bands marched by and played for us.  Good job players!  With the ease of Covid 

restrictions, Russ Gill, Bryan Swan, Suzanne Fox and Heather Bews were able to come play some toe 

tapping music on our front lawn. Residents were so excited!.  We also were able to celebrate Doreen and 

Doug Bennett’s 65th wedding anniversary that day. Our wish for you is many more enjoyable years together.   

We had some furry visitors too, this month.  Thank you to Candy and Ariel for bringing their batch of 

kittens.  And thank you to Steven and Jade for bringing in the guinnea hen chicks and the kitten.  The 

residents loved this!  

                             

A happy birthday to Evelyn Hoffman.  The residents enjoyed an ice cream cake after the church service 

provided by Marie Smith and Belva Martin.  We had a good turnout! Welcome Elaine Nunweiler and Betty 

King, who are here for respite care.  We hope you enjoy your stay with us.  We are at 20 residents!   

Thank you to all who have made a donation to us, all is much appreciated! 

EATONIA OASIS LIVING 

One afternoon, my three kids came home from school with their report cards.  My oldest son 

happily reported he got all A’s.   My daughter said she got a bunch of A’s too.  When I asked 

my 5 year old, he said, “ I got Santa’s factory.”  It took me a moment to realize he meant 

“satisfactory”! 
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